
 

Friday 3rd October 
 
**Remember that from this weekend our Evening Services will begin at 6pm.** 
 
On Sunday: 

 10.30am - Prayer Ɵme, with coffee served from 10.15am 

 11am – Jonny conƟnues our study in 1st Peter. 

 12.15pm – tea and coffee 

 12.45pm – Young Adults Sunday Lunch 

 6pm – We gather for our monthly Communion Service. 

 7.30pm – Roots: Students and student-age Bible Study 

Mid-week groups all meet in their usual slots this week but Home Groups take a break so that we can all 
gather together for our monthly all-church prayer Ɵme at 7.30pm on Wednesday the 8th, in the church. 
This month we have a visit from Pamela Sloan who will share about the work of Scripture Union Scotland in 
the north-east.

 

Young Adults Gathering: all students and young adults are invited to the Gilmours’ home on Saturday 4th 
October at 7.30pm for a Pudding Night. 
 
In a couple of weeks, on Sunday 19th October, the Young Adults Lunch will be a Hosts at Home lunch where 
members of the congregaƟon can sign up to host a few students and young adults in their home. This is a 
lovely opportunity to get to know some of them over a meal in the comfort of home! You can sign up to host, 
or if you are a student or young adult you can sign up to go along to someone’s home, by clicking through to 
the church website here: Hosts at Home Lunch. Please sign up before Friday 17th October so that we have 
Ɵme to organise everyone! 
 
If you would like to provide some home bakes for the Sunday evening Roots bible study one Sunday, please 
get in touch with Sally by replying to this email, or add your name to the rota on the website: go to “My 
Account” then “Serving” and click on the Signups tab

 

Booking for the Church Weekend Away is now open on the website. (Apologies to those who tried to book 
and found the booking form had already closed – it was a typo in the seƫngs!) The weekend is planned for 
13th-15th March 2026. We will be gathering at Faskally House in Pitlochry for a weekend of fellowship and 
teaching from Hamish Sneddon. You can find out more and book your space on our website 
at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/weekend. 
 
Every Blessing,  

  
 

 


